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 Homicide Investigation is Ongoing 

Adams County, Colo. (June 18, 2024): 

At 4:35 PM on June 17, 2024, deputies responded to an apartment at 1729 Coronado Pkwy. in reference to a 
stabbing. 

Deputies arrived and found an adult male laying in the main hallway of the apartment building with a stab wound. 
The male was unconscious but breathing as paramedics arrived. The male was transported to a local hospital where 
he was later pronounced deceased. Detectives arrived at the scene and learned that an involved party was in an 
adjacent apartment. The involved party willingly spoke with deputies and detectives about the incident. 

Detectives continued their investigation as the scene was processed and multiple interviews were conducted. This 
investigation is ongoing, and we ask for anyone with any information to contact our detective division. 

The involved party was released while the investigation is ongoing. 

 
Adams County Sheriff’s Office Detective Tipline 
Call: 720-523-4847 

 

-End- 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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